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From Cheree Carlton,  

President 

“If we are to hope for a society of 

culturally literate people, music 

must be a vital part of our children’s 

education.””  Yo-Yo Ma 

I  hope you all enjoyed the Holidays and are looking forward to the 

Guild’s activities for 2023! 

 I want to thank Linda Cooper and all her team for a wonderful 

Christmas Party at the Birmingham Botanical Gardens on December 

8.  I hope everyone enjoyed listening and singing along with my hus-

band Eric. 

 The General Meeting on January 20 was a huge success.  

Michele Smith not only provided her beautiful home but the enter-

tainment as well.  The reviews were outstanding!  Thanks, Michele, 

for sharing your talent. 

 The Scholarship Competition is coming up on March 4 at Bir-

mingham-Southern College.  Contact Phyllis Pelham to assist. 

 The Spring Scholarship Luncheon will be held on April 14 at 

Mountain Brook Country Club, 19 Birchwood Road, at 11:00am.  

Many thanks to Jocelyn Palmer for arranging this event and to Beth 

Adams for securing this venue and hostessing.  Invitations will be sent 

soon. 

 The Membership Meeting will be held on May 19, at 11:00, at 

the home of Beth Adams, 2996 Park Brook Road, Mountain Brook 

35213.  This will be our last meeting of the 2022-23 season, and offic-

ers for next year will be installed. 

 See you at the Spring Scholarship Luncheon! 

       
 Cheree Carlton 
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Calendar of Events 
May 19, 2023: Installation of Officers at 11 am 

Location: Beth Adams, 2996 Park Brook Road, Birmingham 

      Scholarship 

March 4, 2023: Scholarship Competition at Birmingham Southern 

College 

Phyllis Pelham needs 3-4 volunteers to assist her with the competition from 8

-2 or in shifts.  She also needs snacks and Ousler box lunches donated for the 

judges and workers.  If you can assist her, call her at 205-515-4506 or ppel-

ham3@gmail.com 

 

April 14, 2023: Scholarship Luncheon at Mountain Brook  Club 

************************************************************************ 

Member Judy Wittichen Anderson honored 

Judy Wittichen Anderson is being recognized among leaders within the Mar-
quis WHO’s Who community.  For over 40 years of civic service she has worn 
lots of different volunteer hats starting with The Guild of the BMC.  From all 
of this, she is being rewarded by being on the cover of 2023 Marquis Who’s 
Who magazine. 

************************************************************************ 

Nominating Committee 

Executive VP Fran Howard needs 4 members to be on the nominating com-

mittee for 2023-24.  Please let her know if you are interested in being on the 

committee or the board.  205-960-5950 or 205-871-4759 
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We exist to award scholarships! 

Awarding scholarships to exceptional, aspiring talent is why The Guild 

exists!  These winners will impact the future of quality, beautiful music 

in Birmingham.  Let’s do more...TOGETHER.  All Guild Members, please 

give to the scholarship fund.  Your donation will make a difference.  It 

takes $11,500 to cover the scholarships we give to deserving college stu-

dents.  Any amount will be greatly appreciated. 

http://www.birminghammusicclubguild.org  

Or, mail your check to: 

The Guild of the Birmingham Music Club, Inc., P. O. Box 53023, Birming-

ham, AL 35253   All contributions are tax deductible as we are a 501 © (3) 

nonprofit organization 
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